Wednesday, November 13

- Reminder: All Rider/Driver packets are DUE today to Mrs. Waller! Packets are outside the main office and in the cafeteria.
- Attention Seniors It is time to turn in your Senior Photo and Baby Picture. The final deadline for these submissions is today. Please make sure you send your photo to the new email address -<u>ehsyearbook2013@gmail.com</u>. If you submitted to a different email - please resend your photo files to the new address.
- Seniors Today is the final day to submit your nominations for Senior Superlatives. Please turn your forms into the main office box labeled Senior Superlatives or bring to room A306 today.
- Are you a nice person? Do you want to be a nice person? Do you know someone who is a nice person? The Random Acts of Kindness Club has been approved! That's right...it is our mission to make your day brighter! If you want to be a part of this awesome club, we want you! Please come to our first club meeting today right after school in Chaffee's room in A310. Our meetings will be short and sweet so get there as soon as you can! Be kind to one another hope to see you today.
- Happy World Kindness Day from the Spirit Club! Thanks to all who shared a hot cocoa with us before school this morning! Join us for Spirit Club Thursdays after school in the cafeteria!
- Travel back in time with the Everett High School Drama Club to 1940s England and witness three spine-tingling thrillers in their newest production, Vintage Hitchcock: A Live Radio Play. White-knuckle the edge of your seat as Alfred Hitchcock's timeless radio classics whisk you into a whirlwind of suspense. Experience the thrills and chills of a live radio audience in one of six hair-raising broadcasts, November 15th, 16th, 22nd and 23rd at 7:00 and November 17th and 24th at 2:00. Tickets are \$5 with ASB, \$7 without.
- Sno-Isle Tech Center will be here Monday, Nov18th for a presentation. See Mrs. Weir in the Career Center if you are interested in attending.
- SENIORS! Need help with the college application, do not know where to start? Come receive help from the MATCH program EVERY Friday from 1-2PM at the Career Center. MATCH is a student lead organization from the University of Washington Bothell, REAL college students come to help YOU

- apply to the colleges and universities of your choice! If you have any questions please contact Gretchen Stiger for more information.
- GEAR UP 9th graders are invited on a career and college field trip to Lake Washington Institute of Technology and Microsoft Visitor Center this trip is Friday December 6th. Stop by the GEAR UP Room for a field trip form. Only a few seats are left!
- Everett High School ROBOTICS CLUB starts November 18th! Robotics Club will meet on Mondays in S-205 from 2-3pm. If you have any questions, please ask Mrs. Carter or Mrs. Naig ORto make sure you are on the list for the club....please stop by the GEAR UP room in the Little Theater this week!!
- Death Note, Fruits Basket, Bleach, Naruto. If these series sound familiar to you, then you are invited to our November Readers' Café next week, featuring Anime/Manga books. Spaces are limited, so let your SSR teacher know today, if you are interested in attending.
- Consider trying out a new sport this winter! The first day for winter sports is Monday, November 18th. Winter Sports include: Girls Bowling, Boys Swim, and Wrestling which are non-cut sports, and Boys & Girls Basketball which are cut sports. If you have any questions, see Mr. Freeman or Jodie Sievers in the office. Get involved and have fun. Paperwork is due next Friday, November 15.
- Thursday, November 14th there will be a brief meeting in the cafeteria during SSR for all interested in turning out for mens swim/dive. If you are interested in learning more about our Seagull Swim & Dive programs, please join our captains Luke Swatosh & Cameron Lee along with Coach Bolme and get all the details on turnouts, season goals and expectations. Delicious snacks will be provided as well! Hope to see you there!
- Boys' and girls' basketball players do not wait to turn in your paperwork. Pick up your paperwork in the main office and return as soon as possible. Tryouts start Monday. All 9th grade boys will be practicing in the EHS Auxiliary gym at 2:30. 10th, 11th, and 12th grade boys will be at ECC from 5 to 7. All girls will practice on Monday at North from 4:45 to 7:00 pm.